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inspiration... a word of faith…every day of the year!
Written by Kenneth and Gloria Copeland, From Faith to
Faith daily devotional deals with real living. From
their own experience, the Copelands know the fight of
faith isn't won overnight. It's won little by little in
the practical territory of everyday life. From Faith to
Faith talks about the struggles you face every
day...struggles with weariness, irritation, children,
finances, even overeating. Kenneth and Gloria show you
how, by applying the Word of God, you can make major
changes for victory in every area of your life. Just
think…breakfast, your Bible, and a big word of
encouragement and faith from Kenneth and Gloria Copeland
every day of the year. You will grow From Faith to
Faith.
The Message of Psalms 1–72 Michael Wilcock 2001-12-06 In
the first volume of Michael Wilcock's two-part "travel
guide" to the Psalms, he shows how the artful
arrangement of these laments, praises, hymns and
liturgies offers insights into their use, message and
significance for God's people today.
Commentary on the Whole Bible Matthew Henry 1961 Each
chapter is summed up in its contents, each paragraph
reduced to its proper heads, the sense given, and
largely illustrated with practical remarks and
observations.
Father's Love Letter Barry Adams 2007-03-01 Father's
Love Letter by Barry Adams is a series of paraphrased
Scriptures that take on the form of a love letter from
God and will impact your heart, soul and spirit.
Experience the love you have been looking for all your
life. This gift book contains beautiful full-color
photographs and fifty-seven powerful devotional
thoughts. A prayer that will help you put into words
your response to God follows each devotional thought.
The Message 2018-11-06 In Psalms, Bible scholar Eugene
H. Peterson brings this collection of ancient prayers to
life by translating the rhythm and idiom of the original
Hebrew into the American English we speak in our homes
and workplaces. If this is your introduction to the
Psalms, you will understand them instantly. And if you
are a longtime student of God's Word, we invite you to
read the Psalms again—for the very first time.
The Daily Message 2014-02-27 The Daily Message is the
perfect one-year reading Bible, allowing for both
flexibility and time to let the readings soak into your
heart and mind. Arranged into six readings per week,
this simple, easy-to-do plan will revolutionize your
daily quiet time with God. Features include:
Discipleship Journal’s “Book-at-a-Time” reading plan
Inspirational words from Psalms or Proverbs and
thoughtful questions for deeper reflection Alternative
reading plans that allow you to start any day of the
year and read at your own pace
The Bible Promise Book - NLV Gift Edition Barbour
Publishing 2013-07-01 What does God say about
contentment? What about gossip or loneliness or work?
His guarantees on these issues and more are covered in
The Bible Promise Book. This compact book offers God's
words on dozens of topics-arranged alphabetically-that
offer real and powerful promises from the Creator of the
universe. The Bible Promise Book offers readers true
refreshment for the spirit and a renewed sense of God's
commitment to His children.
Answering God Eugene H. Peterson 2011-10-25 Eugene H.
Peterson speaks to Christians who realize the necessity
for prayer and yearn for it but who find their prayer
unconvincing and unsatisfying. Addressing the causes of
this dissatisfaction, Answering God offers guidelines
for using the Psalms as dynamic tools for prayer.

The Message of the Psalter David C. Mitchell 2017-08-22
Is the Book of Psalms just an ad hoc collection of
ancient lyrics? Or is there more to it? This book
argues, in ten chapters, that it embodies a prophetic
programme. An evergreen classic. It proposes, in 160,000
words, that the book of Psalms has been redacted to
reflect a programme of eschatological events like that
of Zechariah 9-14. These events include the ingathering
of exiled Israel by a bridegroom-king; his establishment
of a kingdom, followed by his violent death; the
scattering of Israel in the wilderness, and their
subsequent regathering and further imperilment; their
rescue by a king from the heavens, who establishes his
kingdom from Zion, brings peace and prosperity to the
earth and receives the homage of the nations. There is
an appendix of apocalyptic midrashim, translated into
English for the first time.
My First Message 2014-04-17 Parents want their children
to discover the value of God’s Word. My First Message is
a one-of-a-kind Bible that transforms family devotions
into interactive experiences. The great Message style
offers a version of the Bible that is easy to read and
understand. Children ages 4-8 are encouraged to learn to
study the Bible through a “read, think, pray, and live”
approach. Filled with lively illustrations and fun
activities for parents and children, My First Message
keeps in mind the short attention span of its readers
and moves the stories along at a good pace.
ESV Study Bible Crossway 2008-10-15 The ESV Study Bible
was created to help people understand the Bible in a
deeper way. Combining the best and most recent
evangelical Christian scholarship with the highly
regarded ESV text, it is the most comprehensive study
Bible ever published. The ESV Study Bible features more
than 2,750 pages of extensive, accessible Bible
resources, including completely new notes, full-color
maps, illustrations, charts, timelines, and articles
created by an outstanding team of 93 evangelical
Christian scholars and teachers. In addition to the
757,000 words of the ESV Bible itself, the notes and
resources of the ESV Study Bible comprise an additional
1.1 million words of insightful explanation and
teaching-equivalent to a 20-volume Bible resource
library all contained in one volume. (Please note this
edition does not come with free access to the Online ESV
Study Bible resources.)
The Message Eugene H. Peterson 2005-09-27 This version
of The Message Numbered Edition, when paired with your
favorite Bible study, will deliver a reading experience
that is reliable, energetic, and amazingly fresh.
Features: * exclusively designed verse numbering system
* handcrafted maps and charts * satin ribbon marker
The Message Catholic/Ecumenical Edition 2016-02-01 Read
the Bible with surprise and delight in The Message
Catholic/Ecumenical Edition! Eugene Peterson’s original,
vibrant style in The Message now includes William
Griffin’s translation of the deuterocanonical books
Tobit, Judith, additions to Esther, 1 and 2 Maccabees,
Wisdom, Sirach, Baruch, and additions to Daniel. The
Message is the Bible translated into fresh, compelling,
faith-filled language for readers who love reading
everything from biographies to great fiction. The
Scriptures in The Message will come alive for you in
ways like never before, and you’ll hear more deeply what
God is saying to you today. This Bible is meant to be
read. Find your favorite spot to curl up and enjoy The
Message: Catholic/Ecumenical Edition.
From Faith to Faith Kenneth Copeland 2012-05-01 Now you
can have a word of encouragement...a word of
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Run with the Horses Eugene H. Peterson 2019-04-02 How do
we learn to risk, to trust, to pursue wholeness and
excellence—to run with the horses and live life at its
best? In a series of profound reflections on the life of
Jeremiah the prophet, Eugene Peterson explores the heart
of what it means to be fully and genuinely human. This
special commemorative edition includes a new preface
from Peterson's son and a six-session Bible study guide.
The Message Eugene H. Peterson 2004-10 Enjoy the heartstrirring message of the Psalms in this beautiful
pocket-sized edition.
The Bible from Scratch Donald L. Griggs 2002-01-01 A
well-known educator has written this accessible,
nonthreatening introduction to the Bible for adults who
have little or no biblical knowledge. Appropriate for
individual or group use, it includes a section of helps
for a group leader.
Message Remix Hypercolor Bible-MS-Student Eugene H.
Peterson 2005-06-01
The Message Deluxe Gift Bible: The Bible in Contemporary
Language Eugene H. Peterson 2019-05-07 "'The Message' is
a contemporary rendering of the Bible from the original
languages, crafted to present its tone, rhythm, events,
and ideas in everyday language"--Half-title page.
Praying with the Psalms Eugene H. Peterson 2010-10-12 A
devotional prayer book focusing on one year with the
Psalms, the most sensitive and honest words written
about daily stress and daily blessings.
The Message of Psalms: Premier Journaling Edition
(Softcover, Blaze Into View)the Message of Psalms:
Premier Journaling Edition (Softcover, Blaze Into View)
Eugene H. Peterson 2021-05-04 Experience the beauty of
the Psalms as you read, write, and reflect in this
premier journaling edition. Choose your favorite cover
from one of three beautiful designs. Each version has
the same interior, with ample space and prompts for
journaling and French flaps to keep your place in
Scripture.Every now and then you need to take a step
back--to consider the runaway details of your life from
a broader, deeper, more contemplative perspective. The
Psalms have been modeling and supporting this kind of
perspective shift for millennia. Covering the full scope
of human experience, the Psalms speak to your heart and
illuminate your path. In this premier journaling
edition, The Message translation brings ancient wisdom
into contemporary language, with generous writing space
to process what you're discovering and journaling
prompts to help you get hold of your runaway life.With
three unique covers to choose from, this beautiful
resource will enhance your devotional life while keeping
you tethered to the Scriptures. Every premier journaling
edition features all 150 Psalms journaling space
opposite each text page a cover with French flaps
reflective prompts Scripture callouts
The Message of Psalms 2016-04-20 Honest. Fearless.
Prayer. Stop tiptoeing around in fear of offending God.
With him, there are no secrets. Animate your prayers
with the depth and honesty of your whole heart—from joy
and awe to shame, fear, and even inconsolable rage. The
Message of Psalms will show you how. Eugene Peterson’s
fresh rendering of this ancient book of prayers reveals
how, like a child with a parent, people have always come
to God—and God invites you to do the same.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible,
Revelation prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images and
numerological predictions. According to these, empires
will fall, the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by Will Self.
The Message Eugene H. Peterson 1998-01 Paraphrased by
Peterson in easy-to-read modern English 6 3/8 X 9 3/8 %
Font size: 10
The Message of the Psalms Walter Brueggemann This
scholarly study of the Psalms retains its rigor while
focusing particularly on the pastoral use of the Psalms,
looking at how they may function as voices of faith in
the actual life of the believing community.
Psalms for Teens Eldon Weisheit 1993 Presents the
message of Psalms 1-75 in contemporary language that
addresses the situations and concerns of today's young
people.
Leap Over a Wall Eugene H. Peterson 2011-10-25 Of all
the characters in the Bible, it is David who is most
human. His life is lived on the "rough-edged actuality"
of real life, and his relationship with God is an
energetic one. Through the passions, the trials, and the
lyrical poetry of this beloved figure, we gain powerful
message-psalms-psalms-in-contemporary-language

insights into the role of God in our own lives. In this
inspirational volume, Professor Eugene H. Peterson,
translator of The Message, uses stories from David's
epic life as vivid lessons in everyday faith and
spirituality. Exploring David's experiences of
friendship, grief, love, sin, and suffering, as well as
sanctuary, beauty, and wilderness, he reawakens us to
the enduring truths behind these beloved stories.
The Message New Testament with Psalms and Proverbs
2014-02-27 The Message Meets You Where You Are. The
Message awakens Bible readers from their sleepy
routines, renewing their desire to hear God’s voice. Now
come and delight in the unexpected passion and
personality that fill God’s Word! The Message is a
reading Bible translated from the original Greek and
Hebrew Scriptures by pastor Eugene Peterson. Thoroughly
reviewed and approved by twenty biblical scholars, The
Message combines the authority of God’s Word with the
cadence and energy of conversational English. What makes
The Message the best reading Bible? Discover for
yourself! Feel the impact of a Bible translated into
conversational English Enjoy reading the one-column
design, like books you’re used to Relax with the easyto-read font size Learn from Eugene Peterson how to use
a “reading Bible”
A Long Obedience in the Same Direction Eugene H.
Peterson 2019-04-02 Since Eugene Peterson first wrote
this spiritual formation classic nearly forty years ago,
hundreds of thousands of Christians have been inspired
by Peterson's prophetic and pastoral wisdom and the call
to deeper discipleship found in the Songs of Ascents
(Psalms 120-134). This special commemorative edition
includes a new preface taken from Leif Peterson's eulogy
at his father's memorial service.
The Book of Psalms in Plain English Aaron Lichtenstein
2007-04-01 The ideas and emotions that make the book of
Psalms such a powerful text for Judaism and Christianity
alike are brilliantly captured in this deft translation
by a scholar of Judaism. Aaron Lichtenstein offers the
English translation in verse, just as the original
Hebrew text is in poetry, in the various poetic modes
required by the myriad moods and messages. Readers will
be moved by the inspiring words of the Psalms in this
essential resource.
The Message Prayerful Reading Bible: Luke & Acts
(Softcover, Purple) Eugene H. Peterson 2021-09-07 Slow
Down and Connect with God The Bible in contemporary
language is placed here alongside the ancient Christian
practice of lectio divina, or sacred reading. You'll
enter the text of Scripture more fully than ever before
and come out of each prayerful reading with a fresh
encounter with our loving God, ready to live in the way
of Jesus. A perfect resource for your devotional quiet
time. This New Testament Bible portion includes the
complete books of Luke and Acts. It introduces readers
to the timeless practice of lectio divina and provides
guided reflection. There is also ample space for
journaling your observations, reflections, and prayers.
Here are the steps of lectio divina to help you slow
down and meet God: Stop: Take a moment to stop and
prepare to encounter God. Read: Do a first reading and
make observations of the text. Ponder: Read the text
again and meditate on its meaning. Pray: Begin a
conversation with God about this Scripture. Reflect:
Take note of what this time with God has brought to the
surface for you. Live: Consider how this time with God
translates into our life with God.
Spirituality of the Psalms Walter Brueggemann Using a
model of orientation - disorientation - new orientation,
Brueggemann explores how the genres of the Psalms can'be
viewed in terms of their function. This results in fresh
readings of these ancient songs that illumine their
spiritual depth. The voices of the Psalms come through
in all their bold realism.
Desiring God John Piper 1996 Insightful and heartwarming, this classic book is written for those who seek
to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting, biblical
truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration
of the pleasures of knowing God."
Holy Bible Zondervan Publishing House 2013-01-21 A
reasonably priced, quality black hardcover pew and
ministry Bible featuring a large 12-point font.
The Message//Remix: Pause 2014-03-31 This book is God’s
Word. Experience Him more deeply through daily readings
that will take you through the Bible in one year, two
years, or four years. With a book-at-a-time reading plan
that immerses you in an Old Testament and a New
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Testament passage daily, this daily reading Bible also
gives you time to pause with a time of reflection on the
seventh day. Includes reflection questions as well as
Eugene H. Peterson’s introduction to the Bible and to
each individual book. These introductions set the stage
for each book and help you understand that book’s unique
message. Text taken from the best-selling The
Message//REMIX.
Seven-Seven Series Explorer's Guide Robert O. Wahl
2011-04-08 This is a teacher's guide to accompany the
"Discovery manual" (isbn 9781935651253).This is an
"Introduction to Christianity" class, examining the
Bible, church history, theology, apologetics, other
religions, and postmodern culture.
Selections from the Book of Psalms 1999
Teaching Psalms Vol. 1 Christopher Ash 2017-06-02 If you
love, or want to love, or think perhaps you ought to
love the Psalms, this first instalment of a two-volume
set on the Psalter is for you. The purpose of the Psalms
is that we learn to pray them, allowing them to - as
Augustine put it - settle us more deeply in Christ.
Volume 1 explores this purpose, showing how the Psalms
should be studied, while Volume 2 focusses in on a
chapter by chapter exposition. These volumes aim to help
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you pray the Psalms from the heart.
The Message Promise Book 2014-02-27 The Message of God
is full of promise. Stress. Money. Work. Self-Image.
Loneliness. We deal with issues like these in our dayto-day lives. And we’re bombarded by messages about how
to respond to them. But what does God have to say about
how we should face life’s challenges? The Message
Promise Book addresses 80 topics with over 800 hopefilled Bible verses, arranged by subject and easy to
navigate. You’ll discover what Scripture says about the
situation you’re facing right now. This makes a great
pocket-sized companion for you, a hope-filled gift for a
friend, or a resource for your whole church to remember
God’s promises. The Message Promise Book will help you
consider life from God’s perspective, with his Word
expressed in everyday language that you can easily
understand and apply to your situation.
The Treasury of David Spurgeon 1873
Psalms Eugene H. Peterson 2000-01-06 In this twelvesession LifeGuide® Bible Study on Psalms teaches you how
to relate to God as you pray your doubt, fears and
anger. They show you how to respond to God in praise.
Here you find the best place to explore who you are and
what God means to you.
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